
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Parents Evening 

We look forward to meeting with you for this important evening. You will have the 

opportunity to ask any questions about your child’s progress and to see their books. Your 

child’s teacher will also discuss with you the curriculum targets we have identified for 

your child and how we will be supporting them to reach these, as well as any action you 

can take at home to help. 

Please note that appointments will be strictly 15 minutes long to ensure that all parents 

can be seen on time. No appointments will be taken any later than 6:30pm.  

Book Fair 

There will be a book fair at the school between the 2nd and the 5th of December. This will 

be open daily in the Infant Hall between 3:15 and 3:45. Please do use this opportunity, 

books make a perfect stocking filler! 

Ingestre Hall 

Please note that this Friday is the deadlines for the deposit for Ingestre Hall. The deposit 

is £30 and can be paid on ParentPay. Please make sure that this payment has been paid 

if you wish for your child to attend. 

The Squashed Tomato Challenge 

In early December, we will be completing a Design and Technology project using gears, 

pulleys and levers. The children will be designing their own solutions to a global challenge 

using their science knowledge.  

If you have any recycled materials such as cardboard boxes, plastic bottles, yoghurt pots 

or other small containers, please do bring them in so that the children can use them. 

         

  Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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